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Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 2021-008 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 8 July 2020 for the following: 
 
Subdivision Consent applications 

 Number of Subdivision Consents lodged 

 Average processing time (mean and median) for non-notified consents (working 
days, excluding on-hold days) for consents granted 

 Average processing time (mean and median) for non-notified consents (working 
days, including on-hold days) for consents granted 
 

223 Certificates 

 Number of 223 application requests 

 Average processing times (mean & median) (working days) for certificates issued 
 
224c Certificates 

 Number of 224c application requests 

 Average processing times (mean & median) (working days) for certificates issued 
 
Council response regarding your request 
Please find attached the information you have requested. Council does not hold information 
on monthly mean and median processing times however these figures can be calculated from 
the information provided. I am therefore refusing this information as Council is not required to 
create information and we do not hold it (section 17(g) of LGOIMA refers). 
 
The number of subdivision applications can be obtained from Council’s website at the 
following link www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/your-council/planning/resource-consents/. This 
information is updated regularly.   
  
For the other information you are seeking on an ongoing basis please feel free to email Vijay 
Soma, Resource Consents and Compliance Manager for this information at 
vijay.soma@kapiticoast.govt.nz. The ongoing information will be provided in a similar format 
to the attached. The information provided today took some time for staff to collate and going 
forward we may have to consider a charge but you can discuss this further with Vijay.          



 

 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can be sent 
by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The 
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
Angela Bell 
Acting Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 
 

 














